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To Whom it may concern:      7/15/22 
 
 We are a company that evaluates structures to help insure they do not 
interfere with aviation interests.  We have been in business over 30 years and 
have even worked under contract with the FAA in evaluating and developing 
FAA Instrument Procedures. 
 
 We were contacted by TOWERCO to evaluate the proposed 110’ cell 
tower antenna in the Calexico Area.  We were notified that there is a new 
instrument approach procedure and departure procedure at a helipad known 
as API Gateway Heliport (CN90).  We have gone back and reviewed the new 
instrument procedures against the proposed new tower and have found it to 
not to interfere with the normal operations of the helipad.   
 
 There is an existing 300’ tall tower that is approximately 600’ to the 
south of this proposed tower that will pose a greater hazard to the use of the 
helipad.  There are also several power lines and light poles in the area.   
 

 The FAA was required to evaluate this proposed tower during the 
development and flight check of any new instrument procedure at CN90.  That 
is why the FAA has strict rules governing tall structure notification.  They 
would have evaluated the instrument procedure as if the tower was already 
constructed.   That is required by Federal Aviation Rules (FAR Part 77).  Going 
back to the FAA and having the reevaluate this is possible but would be a 
great delay in the construction and use of the tower, along with an expensive 
use of government manpower.   

 I have attached a copy of the Google Earth map and a Google Earth map 
link to this email this letter is sent with. 

 If you have any further questions please feel free to contact me at any 
time. 

 

 

Dale Smith  CEO 

678-773-3996 
 

 




